
 

 
 
 
 

 

Our Ref:  Q184103:BG 

Contact:  Billy Glover 

11 January 2022 

Chief Executive Officer 
Douglas Shire Council 
PO Box 723 
Mossman  QLD  4873 

Attention: Jenny Elphinstone, Senior Planning Officer 

 

Dear Jenny, 

CHANGE REPRESENTATIONS 
 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION OVER LAND AT CAPTAIN COOK HIGHWAY, 
CRAIGLIE (LOT 2 ON SR431) SEEKING A DEVELOPMENT PERMIT FOR 
RECONFIGURING A LOT (ONE (1) LOT INTO THIRTY-FOUR (39) RESIDENTIAL 
LOTS, NEW ROAD AND BALANCE LAND) 
 
COUNCIL REFERENCE: ROL 2021_4012/1 

Cardno acts for Port Douglas Land Developments Pty Ltd (the Applicant) in relation to 
the abovementioned development application (application). 

We refer to the abovementioned development application and Decision Notice dated 14 
December 2021 (Development Permit) issued by Douglas Shire Council (Council). 

The Applicant hereby suspends the Appeal Period (for 20 business days) in order to 
make Change Representations about certain matters contained within the Decision 
Notice issued by Council on 14 December 2021, pursuant to Sections 75(1) and 75(2) 
of the Planning Act 2016.  

Further correspondence containing the Change Representations will be provided in due 
course. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact Billy Glover on (07) 4034 0506 or 
billy.glover@cardno.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

CARDNO 

 

Cardno (Qld) Pty Ltd 
ABN 57 051 074 992  
 

15 Scott Street  
Paramatta Park  
Cairns  QLD  4870  
Australia  
 

Phone +61 7 4034 0500  
Fax  +61 7 4051 0133  
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